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SUBJECT:  

Construction Change Order No. 1 with MC4 Construction LLC in the Amount of $15,000, to Increase the 

Construction Contract from $694,519 to $709,519 from Regional Transportation Commission of Southern 

Nevada Highway Improvement Acquisition Fund for the Traffic Signal Improvements, Decatur 

Boulevard/Grand Teton Drive Project, CIP No. 10509-20. (Ward 4-Cherchio) (For Possible Action; 

Recommendation – Approve)  

REQUESTED BY: 

Dale Daffern, Public Works Director 

WARD: 

 4 - Councilman Cherchio 

RECOMMENDATION OR RECOMMEND MOTION:  

That City Council approve Change Order No. 1. 

FISCAL IMPACT:   

AMOUNT: $15,000  

EXPLANATION:  $ 694,519 Original Contract 

$   15,000 Change Order 

$ 709,519 Revised Contract Total 

Regional Transportation Commission of Southern Nevada (RTC) 

ACCOUNT NUMBER:  

473-290312-450540 

STAFF COMMENTS AND BACKGROUND INFORMATION:  

At the May 5, 2021 meeting, City Council awarded the construction contract for the Traffic Signal 

Improvements, Decatur Boulevard/Grand Teton Drive project to MC4 Construction LLC. in the amount of 

$694,519.  The improvements include new traffic signal system, curb, gutter, sidewalk rehabilitation, LED 

streetlight conversion, ADA accessibility, signing/striping, and all other appurtenances as required to 

complete the project. 

 

Due to unforeseen circumstances discovered during construction is is necessary to increase the contract 

funds for this project.  The additional funds will address excess excavation and replacement of type II 

material due to grade changes. 

 

Change Order No. 1 will increase the construction contract in the amount of $15,000.  The construction 

contract total will increase from $694,519 to $703,519. 

 

 


